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COPY,
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, B.C, 4.

27th January, 1939.

Dear Girs,

With reference %o my letter of the 20th ultimo
respecting your Steamsr "DUNLUCE CASTLE", I beg to acquaint you
that the Committee have today had before them a report from the
Society's Surveyors at this Port, from which it appears that
this vessel has been plawed in dry dock and a general
examination as far as practicable carried out with a view %o
the postponement of the Third Special Survey No.2.

As a result br this examination, I have the pleasure
to say that the Committee have agreed to continue this vessel's
class, as dealred, until the end of June next, when 1t 1a
understood she will be withdrawn from service.

I am, Dear Slrs,
Yours fakhfully,

Clerk %o the
Classification Committes.

Hes=zrs. The Union Castle Mall 3teamship Cosy Lde,
3, Fenehurch Street, :
EeCoBs

00738\3 ~006IBLL -0L\S



